August 8, 1995 Minutes of the Tassel Top Committee

Present: Robert Metz, Chairperson, Ernest Allen, Donna Johnson
and Ranger Stephen Swick.

The agenda was approved as amended.

The minutes were approved with the addition of a request for an
inventory of Tassel Top equipment.

0ld Business:
Ranger Swick advised the committee that the "No Boat” sign is

up on the beach. A car was broken into and a wallet stolen. The
employees are checking on the upper parking lot. People have been
very good with removing their trash.

Evan Gillman's scout committee requested him to find out what the
Park philosophy is and R. Metz gave him this information. He is
ready to begin his project. -

Ranger Swick has done an inventory of equipment and supplies. It
was suggested that he add the year acquired and condition to the

inventory.

New Business:
We did not have the Revenue Control Report as Martin Krauter was

not present. The RCP was tabled until our September meeting.

Rental fees for the cabin will be changed after September 4th -
weekly rate $300. plus rental tax, weekends $75. per night plus

rental tax.

Ranger Swick reported that things were going well at Tassel Top.
He is concerned with the equipment shed as one wall is very flimsy.
He also reported that there is a great deal of partying (usually
on Friday nights) in the woods with large numbers of beetr bottles
left there. The sherrif has been notified.

Tassel Top will close at the end of Labor Day, September 4th.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:33 p.m.

The next meeting will be held on September 26, 1995, 7:00 p.m. at
Town Hall.



